
 

 

Change to the Register of 

Political Parties – Gerard 

Rennick People First 

On 26 August 2025, the Register of Political Parties was updated to reflect the change in status of 

Gerard Rennick People First from a ‘Parliamentary party’ to a ‘non-Parliamentary party’. The change 

in status reflects the outcomes of the 2025 federal election.  


